
Update on COVID-19 
April 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued F & M Customer – 
 
With the Stay at Home order in place, we thought we could help reduce travel and interactions 
by not having our drive-up windows open on Saturday mornings in Chatfield and Preston.  So, 
effective this coming Saturday, April 4th, we will not be open on Saturday mornings.  Our 
regular weekly hours will remain the same: 
 
Monday – Thursday    8:30 AM to 4:00 PM 
Friday                          8:30 AM to 5:00 PM 
 
As always, our ATM’s and night depositories will remain available for use.  In addition, we’re 
also available 24/7 by using our online banking at FMcommunity.com, or our mobile app (which 
is available for any mobile device).  And you can contact us by email at 
contactus@FMCOMMUNITY.com or call us at: 
 
                 Preston         507.765.3823 
                 Chatfield       507.867.1605 
                 Rochester     507.258.7580 
  
We do not have a date as to when we will resume the Saturday morning service.  We’ll let you 
know when we’ve decided to do that. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience, but we want to do our part to help keep every one of you 
and every one of our employees healthy. 
 
Be well and stay healthy. 
 
 
Dan 
 
Daniel M. Christianson 
CEO 
F & M Community Bank 


